
The Youth Department is thrilled to welcome children back 
to groups this Shabbos! We have a great team of staff 
prepared to give the kids a fun filled Shabbos morning of 
davening, learning, and having fun.


If any teenagers 7th - 12th grade want to become Youth Group Staff, please reach out to 
Yehuda Greenberg, or for any questions regarding groups - 678-907-0929

               Youth Department


Shabbos Youth Groups  
                                                      Starting this Shabbos!

Sept 10, 2022  
9am drop off  
         Till end of Davening

Help Sponsor Groups by going to: 


https://jecelmorashul.shulcloud.com/event/youth-department-sponsorship-opportunities.html


https://jecelmorashul.shulcloud.com/event/youth-department-sponsorship-opportunities.html

